
 
 
 
 
To:       Redistricting Commission 
Email:  icrc-craig.tounget@austintexas.gov 
From:  Shudde Fath 
             
            Austin, Texas 78704 
            Zilker precinct 332 
Date:   October 7, 2013 
 
Puh-leeze do not combine any north Austin precincts with 
South Austin precincts.  We are different! 
 
78704 – it’s a whole ‘nother country. 
 
 


